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Chalk, Jeff

To: Gareth Oughton
Subject: RE: Polling Districts & Polling Places

 

From: Gareth Oughton [mailto:gareth.oughton@exeterguild.com]  

Sent: 12 October 2016 12:56 

To: Chalk, Jeff <jeff.chalk@exeter.gov.uk> 

Subject: Polling Districts & Polling Places 

 
Hi Jeff 

 

Thanks for sending the consultation document across to me. I'm really pleased that the existing polling 

stations are planned to stay as they are on campus, with the same number retained as before. Whilst 

ideally one of the locations would be more central (in order to help us drive footfall on the day), we 

appreciate this isn't possible due to the selection being based on geographical location and need to serve 

the wider community. Furthermore, we appreciate that any additional requests couldn't be considered 

due to the cost involved for the Council. 

 

To that end, we're happy with the proposals you make and will continue to do all we can with voter 

registration drives at the appropriate times in the year. 

 

Best wishes, 

 

Gareth 

Gareth Oughton 

Deputy Chief Executive 

University of Exeter Students' Guild 

01392 722434 
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